Vancouver Chapter

Harley Owners Group

Business Meeting
April 06, 2002

The meeting came to order at 10:10 a.m. at Paul’s Restaurant
Several members rode today.
Our new members are Amber, Trevor and Russ

As most of you are aware, Trev Deeley passed away this week at his home on Vancouver
Island. He was predeceased by his loving wife, Joyce, and is survived by his daughter,
Dawne. Trevor was a pioneer in the motorcycle community, and will be missed by friends
all over the world. A memorial ride is planned for Sunday, April 21 leaving Trev Deeley
Motorcycles 2375 Boundary Rd. Vancouver at 12:15 p.m. to go to the Trev Deeley
Motorcycle Collection @ 13500 Verdun Place Richmond, B. C.

Please RSVP the store if you will be riding from the store. 604-291-2453

The First Aid Course on March 17 was a success. All 12 people attended, and Gret
Sutherland was the lucky lady to receive this course at no cost to her. Our thanks to
Daryl for organizing this.

March 21 — Dinner Social at the Double One Restaurant. The food was very good, and
15 people attended this event.

March 31 — Harley Davidson Demo Rides at Trev Deeley’s. Considering the long
weekend and iffy weather, there was a pretty good attendance this year. We had a
barbeque, raising $259.75, with 4 flats of pop left over. Our thanks to Les, Rick, Bill,
Vern, Daryl and Warren for their help as road captains, and thanks to all who helped with
the barbeque. Gerry and Eric were selling t-shirts, pins, and hats for the Burn Camp, and,
as always, did very well.

As mentioned in previous meetings, it has been discussed to have a ride from Canuck
Place. Canuck Place has been in touch with Diane, and we will be tentatively scheduling a
ride on May 04, after the meeting. This will depend on the children at Canuck Place at
that time, and their situation.
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